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Creating citizens for the future: compassionate, curious and strong. 

Respect         Responsibility      Kindness      Growth 

Dear Families of Tarneit Rise Primary School, 

How is it that we have come to the end of yet another school year? We began this year with some trepidation, 

unsure if we would (COVID-19). It is at this time in the year, we reflect upon all that has been achieved, the 

challenges that have been overcome, and our most memorable, stand out moments.  

Today at our whole school assembly we acknowledged the tremendous growth our children have made in 

their learning and congratulated them on the results they have achieved. Here at Tarneit Rise Primary School, 

we firmly believe that with effort, time and support all children (and adults) can achieve. We hope as you read 

your child’s semester two report that they were congratulated for the progress they have made over the 

course of the last twelve months. This morning we also celebrated the achievements of individual children 

(recipients of year six awards and school captains). 

To the children of Tarneit Rise Primary School, we have absolutely loved watching your growth throughout 

2022. How you live our school values brings us such joy, as we know they will hold you in good stead 

throughout your life. Please know we are so incredibly proud of you all and we are so excited to work with you 

next year and to continue to watch your growth. To our graduating class of 2022, we bid you farewell and wish 

you every success as you journey into and through secondary school. May you continue to work hard and take 

advantage of the opportunities that come your way. It continues to be such a privilege for us to spend each 

day with you all. 

To all members of staff, we would like to acknowledge how tirelessly you have worked to ensure the growth of 

each of our children. We are so very fortunate to work alongside such passionate, knowledgeable, and kind 

educators who only want the best for our children and who do so much to make our school what it is. Your 

efforts enable our children and Tarneit Rise Primary School to flourish. Thank you. 

To our families, thank you for supporting your child/ren’s wellbeing and academic achievement.  

It does indeed take a village to raise a child! 

As the year draws to a close, we wish everyone a joyful festive season and best wishes for a healthy, happy, 

and peaceful New Year.  

See you in 2023! 

 

Nadia, Sarah, Missy, Gemma & Alana  
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A big congratulation to Big Childcare for receiving  
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